
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 11:22 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Martha Murray

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I own a seasonal property and have just received notice of pending reclassification from "seasonal" to "low density".
I have reviewed the Hydro One file for EB 2020-0246. The low density rate has the highest increase of any other
density category, in other words we are being punished for not using more electricity. Hydro One charges you
whether you are there or not.
Our cottage is only used during late Spring, Summer and early Fall, but we still have to pay the  so called delivery
charge. We pay the highest tax rate for less service because we own a waterfront property.  After calculating the
proposed increase it will be an annual increase of approximately 150%! This is inconceivable and cannot be
allowed.
This is definitely not fair, extremely inequitable  and not reasonable! If this continues  we will not be able to afford
our seasonal property on the waterfront much longer.
Please stop this madness!
Thank you,
Martha Murray




